
 

 

DS Chang nominated to Raytelligence Board of 
Directors 
Shareholders holding 36 percent in Raytelligence have today proposed 
that Ding-Shin Chang is elected as a new member of the Board of 
Directors at the Annual General Meeting on August 6, 2025.  
 
Ding-Shin Chang serves as Chairman of Sterling Global Capital Investment SGCI Gmbh 
since 2011. SGCI is headquartered in Frankfurt with a focus on providing financial 
solutions for growing small and medium sized enterprises. Ding-Shin Chang has an 
MBA in Finance from ESDE Sup (École Supérieure des Dirigeants d'Entreprises) in Paris. 
Mr. Chang is domiciled in Europe. 
 
The shareholders also propose the re-election of the current Board members, Charles 
Arnold, Robert Grinberg and Sven Otto Littorin, and the subsequent re-election of Sven 
Otto Littorin as Chairman. 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Robert Grinberg, CEO 
Tel: +1 561 302 2787 
E-post: robertgrinberg27@gmail.com 
 
This information is information that Raytelligence AB (publ) is obliged to make public 
pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for 
publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 14:00 CET on 17 
July 2025. 
 
 
About Raytelligence 
Raytelligence is an investment company with a key strategy to identify and finalise a 
combination with a business in any of the following sectors biotechnology & 
pharmaceuticals, automotive, financial services, communications technology, food 
technology, cutting edge technologies and media sectors in Europe, America and Asia 
that can benefit from our management team's extensive experience and operational 
capability, although the company reserves the right to exercise an acquisition option in 
any company or industry. The Raytelligence share is listed on NGM Nordic SME. 
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